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Puget Sound Energy, inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

November 29, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 =2

RE: Docket No. UE-071898
Staff Investigation of Report Completed by PSE Consultant on the Dec. 2006 Wind Storm

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to a Commission bench request at the recessed Open Meeting on Thursday, October 25, 2007,
during hearing on the above-referenced docket, please find enclosed for filing ten (10) copies of Puget
Sound Energy, Inc.’s response to the KEMA recommendations.

Please contact Greg Zeller, Director—Electric Operations at (425) 456-2539 for information about the
content of this filing. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

TTowt DB

Tom DeBoer
Director-—Rates & Regulatory Affairs
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